
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Los Angeles Homeless Services Authority (LAHSA) to report to the 
Homelessness and Poverty Committee on what is included in the 2018-19 Adopted 
Budget, including the following outcomes relative to homeless individuals: (a) how many 
will be permanently housed; (b) how many will be temporarily housed with bridge and 
transitional housing; (c) how many will be entered into the Coordinated Entry System 
(CES); and (d) with how many individuals no contact will be made. The report should 
include for each of these categories, a metric that measures success.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2018-19 Budget on May 21,2018)


